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We do not at this time have any new information to add but note that Vibrant Places is not an 

alternative.  Unless we receive funding from somewhere our Town will continue to be blighted 

economically.  We are only asking for what was promised by Welsh Government many years 

ago in the North Pembrokeshire Action Plan. 

 

Regards 

 

Bob 
 


